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Happy World Refugee Day! As many of you may know, here at Salt Lake County, we
are committed to helping refugees find a safe place to live. In fact, Salt Lake County
was the first county in the nation to achieve the Certified Welcoming designation
back in 2018, emphasizing our unwavering commitment to supporting immigrants
and refugees.
 
Cities and counties are Certified Welcoming because they have implemented
policies and programs reflecting their dedication to immigrant inclusion. By meeting
the strict requirements of the Welcoming Standard, Salt Lake County has
demonstrated its efforts to embrace and welcome immigrants in all aspects of civic,
social, and economic life within our communities.

Salt Lake County’s commitment to welcoming is exemplified by the development of
its Countywide Language Access Plan, which aims to expand equitable access to
programs, services, and activities in the languages that are spoken by community
members. In the same vein, the Council on Diversity Affairs (CODA) serves as a
forum for promoting an inclusive community and government through dialogue,
respect, and action. CODA fosters an inclusive environment through dialogue,
respect, and action, where everyone's voice is heard and valued.
 
Additionally, earlier this month, a Refugee Fair was hosted in partnership with Mayor
Jenny Wilson, Chair Amy Winder Newton, New American Liaison Joseph Genda,
and community members to successfully distribute emergency kits and resources to
over 25 Afghan refugee families.
 
We look forward to continuing the work to ensure Salt Lake County remains a
welcoming community for all.



Employee Appreciation Day is tomorrow at the Utah Cultural Celebration
Center (1355 W 3100 S, West Valley City, UT 84119)! Here are a few quick
reminders for those of you who are attending:

Remember your ID badge: Employee identification badges will be required to
check-in at the Welcome Booths to receive a meal ticket. If you do not have a
employee ID badge, staff will cross-check your name with the RSVP list.
Use public transit or carpool: Parking is extremely limited so if you plan to
attend Employee Appreciation Day alone, we recommend: 

1. Taking the UTA MAX bus line at the stop located on 3300 S @ 1226 W and walking
(.5 mile distance).

2. Riding UTA’s TRAX light rail system is one mile from the Utah Cultural Celebration
Center via the Green Line's Decker Lake Station, if you don’t mind a slightly longer
walk (1 mile distance).

3. Carpooling and using one of the 2 designated lots or, if those lots are full,
parking at the Veterans Memorial Park (.1 mile distance) or Redwood
Recreation Center (.4 mile distance).
Attending at an off time: If you are concerned about lines and parking, consider
coming before or after the lunch rush. Food trucks will be at Employee
Appreciation Day for the entire event (11 a.m.–4 p.m.).

 
See you tomorrow!

What to Expect: Adobe Licensing Changes 
In preparation for Adobe licensing changes at the end of the month, we
have begun the process to remove the current 32 bit version of Adobe
Acrobat and replace it with the 64 bit version month.  This process will
happen in two phases (Learn more / see dept. deployment schedule).    
 
Important!  The Thursday prior to a department's scheduled deployment,
an email will be sent to the department IT contacts/liaisons with
information about the deployment.  This information can then be shared
internally so users know exactly what to expect. 

https://slco.to/EmployeeDay
https://slcounty.sharepoint.com/sites/IT-C/SitePages/Adobe-Acrobat-FAQ.aspx
https://slcounty.sharepoint.com/sites/IT-C/Lists/By%20Agency%20IT%20Staff%20%20POCs/AllItems.aspx


Dexa Body is coming to Salt Lake County! 
Monitor your bone density, muscle mass, and body composition measurements in
different regions of the body with Dexa Body's 10-minute scan and review results
onsite with a Dexa Body coach. 
Cost: 

Single Exam - $75
Two Exam Package - $99 

HSA & FSA cards are ACCEPTED! 
 
Dates: 

June 21 at Employee Day (Cultural Celebration Center) 
September 13 at Government Center 
October 11 at Employee Flu Clinic (Viridian Center) 
October 17 at Employee Flu Clinic (Viridian Center) 

 
Make an appointment today!

COVID Info eConnect SLCo Jobs

https://mailchi.mp/slco.org/dexa-body-scan
https://slcounty.sharepoint.com/sites/ODI/SmartGov
https://slcounty.sharepoint.com/sites/IT-C/SitePages/Spot-Safe-Links---County-Email-Communications.aspx?source=https%3a//slcounty.sharepoint.com/sites/IT-C/SitePages/Forms/ByAuthor.aspx
https://www.instagram.com/saltlakecountyut/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/SLCoGov?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.facebook.com/SaltLakeCountyUT
https://slco.org/news-listing/
https://slco.org/health/COVID-19/
https://slco.org/econnect/
https://slco.org/jobs


 


